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CORNWALL
COUNCIL

Mr R Lane

Clerk to Saltash Town Council

Guildhall My ref: GB/CT/cls

12 Lower Fore Street Date: 4 October 2018
SALTASH

PL12 61X

Dear Mr Lane

Following Cabinet approval back in June, Cornwall Council is now in the delivery phase
of implementing the Positive Parking Framework for Cornwall, one aim of which is to
ensure that our car parking is managed in a way that stimulates economic and
environmental growth throughout Cornwall.

Following the great success of last year’s promotion, we would again like to enable the
Towns and Parishes, within the areas that we operate pay and display car parks, to
select a day within the Festive period when Cornwall Council will provide free car
parking within our pay and display car parks in your area.

Our hope is that the free parking provision will support any events that you may have
planned, lead to increased economic prosperity, and support local businesses within
your area during the festive period.

If you feel that this will be beneficial in your area, or if you would like any further
advice or assistance, please contact Ken Polmounter (Operations Manager- Parking)
via email: ken.polmounter@cornwall.gov.uk no later than Friday 16™ November
in order to advise of your preferred date, so that the various operational changes can
be made to enable the free parking provision.

Please be aware that the Parking Service will not be able to accommodate any
requests received after the 16" November, due to the operational changes that are
required, so please be sure to contact Ken before this date.

Yours sincerely

Cllr Geoff Brown

Cabinet Member - Transport

Tel: 01872 322579

Email: geoff.brown@cornwallcouncillors.org.uk

Konsel Kernow
Cornwall Council, New County Hall,
Truro, Cornwall TR1 3AY
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